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Under the Standards Review Subcommittee (SRS) Scope of Work, which was approved by the SRS on March 6, 2008, the SRS agreed to review recommendations and if subcommittee deemed appropriate, they would submit advisory comment to the Executive Committee for consideration.  As stated in the Scope of Work these comments are “not intended to change the scope of the Business Practices or recommendation, but to provide consistency and uniformity across all WEQ Business Practices.”

The SRS is requesting the Executive Committee consider the following advisory comment in their review of this recommendation.  

Section 02-4.3.1  Template Summary

In the column marked Template(s), the name of the template should not be capitalized.  “Personnel” should be “personnel”.  This will be consistent with the other template names in the column.  Also, the Section number reference is incorrect.  It should be 002-4.3.1. 

